
From: rmcmurtry@baymoon.com
To: WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy
Subject: woirkshops
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 9:32:45 PM

I seem not to have been notified about the March 1 scoping meeting.  Are
there other workshops?  I don’t see any notices on your website?
 
Richard McMurtry
Santa Clara County Creeks Coalition
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